
-------- Forwarded Message -------- 

Subject:  Litter Picking in your Parish 

Resent-From:  clerk.easttisted@parish.hants.gov.uk 

Date:  Thu, 4 Mar 2021 12:04:23 +0000 

From:  Natalie Hargreaves <hantssupportercare@cprehampshire.org.uk> 

Dear Clerk, 

On behalf of CPRE Hampshire, the countryside charity, I would like to enquire about litter 

picking within your Parish. 

CPRE Hampshire are very much in favour of organised litter picks and are very keen to 

support the local community in reducing litter and pollution.  

In order for us to better direct litter picking enquiries to existing groups already active within 

your area, and to help us think more carefully about how we as a charity can contribute to 

litter reduction, I hoped you could please provide me with the following information: 

-          The details of any active litter picking groups within your parish 

-          What/if any plans do you have to hold litter picking events in 2021 including in support of 

the ‘Great British Spring Clean’ national initiative in May. 

 If I should direct this email to an alternative address, please do let me know, otherwise thank 

you for your time, and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 Best Wishes 

Natalie  

Natalie Hargreaves | Membership & Volunteer Co-ordinator CPRE Hampshire (Tuesday and 

Wednesday) 

T: 01962 841897  

E: hantssupportercare@cprehampshire.org.uk   

W: cprehampshire.org.uk 

 CPRE Hampshire 

Winnall Community Centre 

Garbett Road 

Winchester 

Hampshire 

SO23 0NY 
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